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Report Date: 12/16/2005 

Primary Information 
-

Descnption TERESA MARIE HALBACH: Receipt of Report 

Occurence From: 12/16/2005 09:15 

Occurence To: 12/16/2005 09:15

Dissemination Code: Agency 
Reporting LEO: Skorlinski, Kim J (Appleton Special Assignments DCI) 

Approval Status: Approved
Approved Date: 01/05/2006 

Approved 8y Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 

Related Subjects 
Name Iype Race 

White
DOB Relationship Sex 

Female Janda, Jennifer L Person 01/21/1972 Mentioned 
Avery, Steven Allen Sr Person Male White 07/09/1962 Person of Interest

Record Status Information
Record Origination Operator Knutson, Andrea L (DCI Appleton Field Office /Wisconsin Department of Justice DCI) 

Record Origination Date: 12/20/2005 10:38

Last Update Operator Klly. Carolyn S (Wisconsin Statewide intelligence Center DCI) 

Last Update Date: 01/05/2006 13:49 

Reporting LEO
Skorlinski, Kim J (Appleton Special

Assignments DCI) 

Date Supervisor Date 
|Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 9/12/2016 
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On Friday, December 16, 2005, at approximately 9:15 a.m., while at the Appleton DCI office.
S/A Kim J. Skorlinski received from Lieutenant Cherilyn Eischen, of the Winnebago County
Sheriff's Department, a copy of an incident report relating to Steven A. Avery, DOB 07/09/1963.
Lt. Eischen queried Avery's name through the Winnebago County law enforcement database, and
found one incident involving Avery.

The incident report was from the Town of Menasha Police Department, report #96-2499, dated 

09/03/1996. The report indicates that Jennifer L. Janda, DOB 01/21/1972, came into the Town 
of Menasha Police Department to report that she was receiving mail from an ex-boyfriend,
Avery, who was curently at the Fox Lake Correctional Institution. Janda stated that mail was 
going to her old address in Manitowoc County and is being forwarded to her current address at 
853 Midway Road, Town of Menasha. Janda stated that even though the letters were not 
threatening or harassing, she did not want anything to do with Avery. Janda was advised to write 
Avery a letter stating that she wanted no more contact with him. The incident report was written
by Officer Diedrich. 

A copy of the incident report will be electronically attached to this report and a copy will be 
placed into the case file
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